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Dear West Green Family, 

 

It has been a pleasure getting to know our new families and watching our Reception children settling 

in. The half term has absolutely flown by- only one week left. This year we are looking forward to 

achieving record breaking attendance! At West Green our attendance target is 96% and we 

need YOUR help to get there. There is a proven connection between success at school and high 

attendance. It is particularly disruptive to learning if a child has numerous short absences. 

Children who are late arriving to school in the morning miss the start of the first lesson and find it 

difficult to tune in to what is going on, and as a result their learning suffers. 

 

So can you beat the clock in the morning? Will your class overtake the current reigning 

champions? It takes a whole class to achieve attendance goals. Are you up to the challenge? 

A massive congratulations to Year 1 who currently has the attendance trophy! Keep an eye out 

for your classes results in the newsletter! Well done Orange Class, keep it up!  
 

 

Harvest Festival  

On Thursday 21st October we will be hosting our famous Harvest 

Festival Assembly. We are so excited to be able to host assemblies 

again and hope you can join us! We still want to be mindful of Covid 

safety measures so we are going to host our assembly in two settings.  

Reception – Year 2:  9:20- 10:00 

                                            Year 3 – Year 6: 2:30 – 3:15 

  

We would also like to do our part for the community and so in preparation for Harvest Festival 

we are going to have a friendly competition between our classes! We will begin collecting non-

perishable goods (tinned/dried food) to donate to a local charity. The class that brings in the 

most tins before our harvest assembly will win a special prize! If you would like to bring in a 

donation please drop it to the school office or send it in with your child.  

We will also have a non-uniform day on Friday 22nd October. On this day children can bring in a 

non-perishable item and enjoy a day of no uniform! 
 

Friends of West Green  

Are you interested in helping the school to raise funds for extracurricular 

activities and events for the children? If so please join us at our Friends of 

West Green Meeting on Friday 22nd October at 9:15. You can join in person 

at school or via Zoom using this link! Or contact admin for the link by email: 

admin@westgreen.haringey.sch.uk  

Friends of West Green  

Time: Oct 22, 2021 09:15 AM London 

Meeting ID: 711 6417 3617 Passcode: WG 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71164173617?pwd=bWduWENQZVlReXRFSU53OXR4aE1DQT09 
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Black History Month  

We will be doing some brilliant learning in class to celebrate Black History 

month. Each class will celebrate black excellence by learning about an 

individual who has made an impact – sometimes on our community but 

sometimes on an even larger scale! Please keep an eye out for our next 

newsletter where will we share our class projects with you.  

 

 

Secondary School Admissions  

Parents of children in Year 6 must fill out an application form to secure a place for Secondary 

school for September 2022. You must submit your form by the closing date of the 31st October 

2021. These forms are only available on-line. Below is a link to the handbook provided by 

Haringey which includes information of how to apply and the details of open days/evening for 

each secondary school in the borough. 

 

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-education/school-

admissions/starting-secondary-school 

 

Office opening hours 

Just a reminder that if you are in need of the office, we request that you use the Terront Road 

entrance. Morning office hours are 8:30am – 9:15am and afternoon office hours are 3:00pm – 

3:45pm. 

There is no access to the office by walking through the hall. This is to ensure the safety of your 

children. 

 

After School Clubs 

Just a reminder that for extended after school provision (3:30-

6:00pm) we have an external company – Energy Kidz – running 

an after school provision. For more information or if you are 

interested in a place, please see the information below and 

use this link to book in:  https://bookings.energy-

kidz.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login 

Lost Property 

Our lost property continues to grow and grow! Many of the jumpers in the lost property have not 

been labelled with a child’s name and so we are unable to reunite them with their owners. 

Please be sure to label your child’s uniform! Uniforms that are not labelled and remain 

uncollected get washed and repurposed each half term.  

 

Have you collected the wrong scooter by mistake? A pink scooter with a black bell is missing. 

If found please return to the office. 

 

Easy Fundraising Link 

You can help West Green Primary School raise funds 

by simply clicking on the link below and following the 

easyfundraising page to your online shopping! Every 

time you shop, we receive a small donation to say 

‘thank you’ and it’s completely free too! We want to 

raise as much as possible so please sign up!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/westgreenprimaryschool/ 
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Felix Food    

West Green Primary school is very proud to be partnered with 

The Felix Project. The Felix project is a food redistribution charity- 

they collect food that would otherwise go to waste, but is 

perfectly fine to eat – and distribute it to schools and charities 

across London. West Green will receive a delivery from the 

Felix Project every Tuesday and you will see the food on tables 

in the playground. We ask that you take only what you need 

(up to 5 items for each family) and bring your own bag.  
  

Flu Vaccinations 

On Wednesday 20th October Vaccination UK will be coming to West Green and providing 

children from Reception to Year 6 with flu vaccinations. Please sign the consent form that 

will be sent home soon and return to the teacher if you wish for your child to take part. If you 

would not like to take part please send in the form indicating so. Only children with signed 

consent will be administered the vaccination.  
 

Reception Tours 

We are hosting Reception tours for prospective parents most Tuesdays at 9:15. More information 

can be found here on our website: https://www.westgreen.haringey.sch.uk/admissions/ To book a 

tour please call the school or email us at: admin@westgreen.haringey.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
100% Club 

Well done to all of our 100% club winners who will be heading off to the British Library on 

Tuesday for a very special trip! For your chance to win make sure you are quizzing at home 

and getting those 100% scores so that your name can be entered into the draw.  

 

Rehan, Daniel, Henri, Panna, Michael 

Razvan, Josepha, Melina, Asabea, Demi 

Evanny, Mohammed, Sear, Chelsea, Hayriye 

 

Pendarren  

We are immensely proud of ALL of our Year 6 children who spent a week in Wales this month. 

They were incredibly brave and completed several activities including high ropes, a mining 

adventure and they even climbed a mountain!  

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week – 05/10/21  Stars of the Week – 12/10/21 

Orange Class Connie  Orange Class Arthur 

Yellow Class Trayan  Yellow Class Ahmed 

Green Class Irgen  Green Class Emerson 

Blue Class Vihansa  Blue Class Albino 

Indigo Class Michael  Indigo Class Yasmin 

Violet Class Leah  Violet Class Siham 

Music Dylan  Music Henri 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 19th October  Secondary App Help 9:00am OR 3:30pm  

Monday 18th October  Individual and Sibling Photos  

Tuesday 19th October  100% Club Trip to British Library  

Wednesday 20th October  Flu Vaccinations Reception to Year 6  

Thursday 21st October  Harvest Assembly  

Friday 22nd October  Non Uniform Day–Bring in a non-perishable food 

item 

Friday 22nd October  End of Half Term  

Monday 1st November  TAD Day – No School for Children  

Tuesday 2nd November  Start of Autumn 2 – Children return to school  
 

 



 

 
 

 

  

 



 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 


